From:

"Natie Greeff" <milmuseum@castleofgoodhope.co.za>

To:

"LYNN ABRAHAMS" <LABRAHAMS@sahra.org.za>

Date:

2013/05/14 01:48 PM

Subject:

Re: assessment of firearm up for deactivation

Dear Lynn

Thank you for your e-mail. From looking at the photos and more or less making out the condition of the firearm and it being a common percussion cap shotgun from the 19th century, it may be deactivated.

Kind regards

Natie

---- Original Message -----

From: "LYNN ABRAHAMS" <LABRAHAMS@sahra.org.za>

To: <milmuseum@castleofgoodhope.co.za> Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 1:01 PM

Subject: Fwd: assessment of firearm up for deactivation

Dear Mr. Greef,

SAHRA had been informed by SAPS of an application to have a firearm deactivated. According to the owner, this shotgun is damaged beyond repairs. The owner is of the opinion that the shotgun dates back to the early 1800's and that it is dangerous to be fined and is used as a show piece.

Could you please make a recommendation as to whether this shotgun should be deactivated. Attached are picture of the shotgun, but i am not certain whether the pictures are of good quality.

The firearm is kept at Bellville Police Station and the contact person is Sgt. Edwana. Contact number is 021 918 3371 /3000 or 082 971 0298

Kind Regards

Ms. Lynn Abrahams Heritage Officer: HOU South African Heritage Resources Agency PO Box 4637, Cape Town 8000, South Africa E-mail: LABRAHAMS@sahra.org.za

cell: 083 612 0832

Phone: 27 (0)21 462 4502 Fax: 27 (0)21 462 4509 Web: www.sahra.org.za

This message may contain information which is confidential, private or privileged in nature. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or file which is attached to this message.